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Bringing Learning to Life 

15th September 2024  
Weekly Updates 

 
Dear Eastway Families,  

 
Thank you so much for such a kind and loving welcome back to work last week. It was so 
nice to be back in school and seeing all the children so happy and settled.  
I hope that you received the Monthly Newsletter for September. All key information was 
included in there but copies are available on our school website including all updates and 
key reminders.  
A few updates and reminders for this week.  
 
Meet the Teacher 
A reminder that Meet the Teacher events are happening in school this week. I am sorry 
that this information was sent last minute. We will ensure that those who cannot attend 
will have the same information. All will be available on the Class Page of the school 
website.  
 
Attendance 
There have been some big changes in national school attendance expectations. It is 
important that you read and understand the information attached from Mr Haughey. If you 
are not sure. Please ask.  
 
Parent Class Reps 
We pride ourselves on working closely with our families and having open and honest 
communication. We need to know what is working well and what we can do better. We 
are looking for a representative from each year group to be the ‘spokesperson’ for each 
class. These Parent Class Representatives will meet with headteacher or leaders in school 
each month to share successes, positive feedback and things to work on. We love having 
our families in and including them in the running of the school, so have a think, talk it 
through and let us know who you want to represent you and your voice in school.  
 
Laces 
A few trips in school last week and not the day out ones! Children are struggling with 
laces in their beautiful new shoes, please can you help your child tie their laces or remind 
them to ask for help when they untie in school. Thank you.  
 
Jewellery 
No jewellery should be worn in school. We will be checking each day now and letting you 
know if we are worried. Thanks for supporting us. 
 
 
 
 
  



 
Staff Car Parks  
Please note that families are not able to use our staff car parks under any circumstance. 
Our kitchen car park, Oundle Road, is used for Wirral LA Transport pick up and drop offs 
and children are on the car park- driving in creates a dangerous risk. If you or your child 
have a disability, let the office team know and they will issue you a badge to park in our 
accessible parking space in the main car park.  
 
Personal Mobile Devices 
Children must not bring mobile phones or tablets into school. If you need them to have 
one for safety when walking to and from school, they must be taken immediately to the 
school office to be signed in and out at the end of the day.  
 
Walking Home 
If you would like your child to walk home after school, you will need to let the school 
office know so that we can update permissions on our records. We do not allow children 
to walk home at the end of the school day without your authorisation.  
 
Looking forward to seeing you all on the gates this week. 
 
Mrs Morris  
 
Headteacher  

 


